ALBERTA
COMMUNITY AND SOCIAL SERVICES
Office .fgf‘fl'w Minister

June 28, 2017

Mr. Joe Roberts
Executive Director
The Push for Change
c/o 19560 - 96 Avenue
Surrey, BC V4N 4C3

Dear Mr. Roberts:

| would like to welcome you to Alberta, and express my support for the Push for Change
campaign. Our government values the prevention of youth homelessness, and are
inspired by the journey you have undertaken to support this important cause.

Alberta supports the need to prevent youth homelessness. As a core component of
Supporting Healthy and Successful Transitions to Adulthood: A Plan to Prevent and
Reduce Youth Homelessness, youth homelessness prevention is a best practice that
our community leaders and policy-makers support.

We believe that teens and young adults deserve a safe place to call home. We are
pleased to see community leaders like you raise awareness about preventing youth
homelessness nation-wide.

| wish you the best as you continue your cross-country tour.

Sincerely,

Irfa ir
Minister
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